W.C.R.T.A. May/June Newsletter

2024

Pres. Juanita Baker, Vice-Pres. Glen Hess, Sec. Sherrie Easterling, Trea. Becky Nolt

WCRTA Board met May 13 at the Ohio Re dwood Restaurant at 12:00pm.

(reminder: this meeting held on the 2nd Monday every other month is open to all members)

The meeting was lead by VP Glen Hess in the absence of Juanita Baker. Treasurer's report was given and approved.

Discussion was held concerning future meetings and interesting topics. Our June 12th meeting we will have a presentation given by a representative from The Anchorage.

The charity for June will be the Eve Shelter.

The meeting luncheon will be BBQ chicken, scalloped potatoes, mixed vegetables, salad and strawberry pie.

Please remember to call or text your reservation to Joyce Ross (740-373-9702 or joycer1007@gmail.com)

REMEMBER: WE ARE STILL LOOKING FOR MEMBERS TO TAKE OVER THE TREASURER and LEGISLATIVE CHAIR.

Keep up with issues going on at the State level. You can access the state newsletter online.